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February 3, 2017 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  April Fisher, Interim City Manager 
 
Re: Flood Damage Prevention Ordinance  
 
 
The State of Florida requires each local government to adopt a flood damage prevention 
ordinance that is consistent with the Florida Building Code and the National Flood Insurance 
Program. The proposed ordinance, attached, meets these requirements.  
 
Staff has worked with the state in preparation and review of the proposed ordinance. It ensures 
that the City is providing the best safeguards for its citizens and meeting federal and state 
floodplain management objectives as well. Staff recommends adoption of the proposed flood 
damage prevention ordinance. 
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